SCCOT

South Carolina
Department of Transporiation

MEMORANDUM
TO: Public Notice
FROM: Professional Services Contracting Office
DATE: June 14, 2017

RE:  RESPONDING FIRMS: §-202-17 —Horry County RIDE III — US 701 North Widening from SC 319
to SC 22 in Horry County

The following firms have responded to the referenced April 18, 2017 South Carolina Business
Opportunities Advertisement:

AEBECOM Technical Services, Inc.

Civil Engineering Consulting Services, Inc.
HDR, Ine.

Infrastructure Consulting & Engineering, LL.C
McCormick Taylor, Inc.

Mead & Humnt, Inc.

Parrish & Partners, LL.C

Stantec Consulting Services, Inc,

9. Transystems Corporation

10. Vaughn & Melton Consulting Engineers, Inc.
11. WSP / Parsons Brinckerhoff, Inc.
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For questions, please contact the SCDOT Contracting Officer, Wendy Hollingsworth, at (803) 737-0746
or via email at Hollingswgi@scdotorg, or Diane Stubbs, at (803) 737-4901 or via email at

Stubbsdgia@scdot.org.

Jacqueline A. Williams, P.E.
Chief, Professional Services Contracting
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